
 
Wrong for Oregon....Will discourage investment in any housing. Reasonable rent containment is ok but 
the other things in the bill confiscate owners rights to any say in their property. In addition it is not clear 
and gives unfair advantage to new construction.  If this bill is  passed in its present form it would not be  
prudent to invest in Oregon real estate.    
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